Woodside High School

White Hart Lane, Wood Green, London N22 5QJ
Telephone: 020 8889 6761, Fax: 020 8365 8164
Email: mail@woodsidehighschool.co.uk

Website: www.woodsidehighschool.co.uk

30 November 2020

Dear Year 8 Parents and Carers,

It is with regret that we write to inform you that the school will be closed to Year 8
from Tuesday 1st December until Friday 4th December 2020. At present we have
insufficient staff to ensure that all students have high quality teaching and learning
and feel confident that students are safe and adequately supervised at all times.

We appreciate that this is a very challenging time for our students, parents and carers;
please be assured that we are taking all the necessary actions to ensure that students
are in a safe and secure environment.

Year 8 students will be expected to return to school on Monday 7th December. Whilst
students are working from home we ask that they complete their learning
online. There will be a link to this on the school website.

If your child has access to Free School Meals, we will be sending vouchers via Eden Red
to support you during this period of closure. However, please make contact by
telephone or email if you need any assistance or support in order to feed your child
during this period. As always, we are committed to supporting our families.

Yours sincerely

Mm Q\M\

Ms Tracey Rollings Ms Lynne Hardcastle
(Interim Co-Headteacher) (Interim Co-Headteacher)

Interim Co-Head Teachers: Tracey Rollings & Lynne Hardcastle
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